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As we look forward to yet another lovely long weekend we have also 

taken time this week to mark the Coronation of King Charles III and the 

Queen Consort. This will mark an exciting and significant  time in histo-

ry and in the life time of our children. Through lessons and collective 

worship the children have been learning something about the history of 

coronations in Great Britain. They have learned about the coronation day 

and what this involves.  We have looked at the Commonwealth, and the 

Royal Family today and in the past. The children have been really excit-

ed and interested to learn these facts that are part of their own histories. 

Please read on to see all of this learning and celebrating in action. 

Purple  Ribbon this week 

goes to Benjamin, Thomas, 

Jasmine, Bailey, Olive, Henry M 

and Isla. Between them, these 

children have achieved so much 

this week. Have a look at the 

website class pages-purple rib-

bon– for full details. 

 

Parent Governor Election We 

would like to welcome Laura Lod-

wick onto the Governing Body as 

the newly elected Parent Gover-

nor. We will look forward to 

working with her in the future. 

Diary Dates 

 06th May - Coronation Activ-

ities in Village Hall from 11am 

 08th May - Bank Holiday     

School will be closed 

 09th May - SATS Exam Week 

 09th May - New Starters -    

Taster Afternoon (PE & Out-

door Learning) 

 10th May - Pre Trip Meeting   

France Trip - Bishop Monkton 

5:30pm 

 11th May - Wellbeing Warriors 

Cluster Meeting 

 16th May - New Starter - 

Taster Afternoon (PE & Out-

door Learning) 

 16th May - Cricket Festival      

North Stainley 

 May 22nd - Cross Country 

Trip - Newby Hall              

(Years 3,4,5,6) 

 23rd May - New Starter -     

Taster Afternoon (PE & Out-

door Learning) 

White Ribbon We rarely 

award white ribbons unless 

it is for something really 

special We were extremely proud to 

award the  white  ribbon today.   

To a much respected member of our 

school, who just seems to do   

everything right. She is the kindest 

of friends, helpful and supportive 

to all and works extremely hard 

on all of her learning. She is a 

delight to have in our school. Well 

done Esme G                          

A Very Happy Birthday to  

Mrs Gray !!  

Mrs Gray has a significant Birth-

day this weekend and we would 

like to send her all the very best 

wishes! 



Coronation activities across the school: 



Coronation Lunch 

Tri-Golf festival at Skelton on Ure. 

Year 3 and 4 really enjoyed their tri-golf afternoon and there was even some sunshine. Thank 

you to our parent helpers who gave lifts to and from the event. 


